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Is it a hate Crime to the Ethiopian Community? 

Under Investigation 
As you all know most of our community day to day life depends on the 

transportation industry (driving Taxi Cabs);  
Last night 08-06-2008 at 2711 26th Street NE Washington DC at UCC garage serious 
property damage took place. Any one who have information need to cooperate with 

Metropolitan police 202-671-6522  
 





 



 



 
 



 
 




